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While considering the Amendment Bill, please keep in mind the inconvenience to 
the general public if being asked for more identification than usual and the longer 
t ime it would result in it taking to vote. 

Also, please consider the inability of some members of our society to provide 
particular documents - it would be very unfair to exclude people from having 
their vote on the basis of not having a particular form of identification. This is 
especially true when the government has the abi lity to penalise people for not 
voting, and would be very inconsistent. 

Sincerely, 

Bronwyn Logan 
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